
From: David Gorman
To: ashlynmathy2@elpasoco.com
Subject: St. John"s Orthodox Temple PPR2255
Date: Friday, May 19, 2023 11:53:00 AM

Hello Ashlyn,
 
The owner on the PPR2255 does not have a Sign Plan for consideration.  Would you be able to
remove that item from the submission request?  They understand they will need to submit one for
sign approval later.  Also, we found out that they are calling the project “St. John the Baptist
Orthodox Church”.
 
Dave
 
David R. Gorman, P.E.
M.V.E., Inc.
1903 Lelaray Street, Suite 200
Colorado Springs, CO 80909
(719) 635-5736
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Text Box
  
   Update 8/9/2023
  
  Potential sign locations and labels have been removed from the site plan and landscape plan.
  The owner will submit a sign permit at a later date when they have a design to submit,



From: Ashlyn Mathy
To: David Gorman
Subject: Automatic reply: St. John"s Orthodox Temple PPR2255
Date: Friday, May 19, 2023 11:53:50 AM

Hello,
I will be out of the office from 5/19/23 - 5/21/23, I will return 5/22/23 and will be able to respond to all inquires then.
Thank you and have a great day!
 
Ashlyn Mathy
Planner I
El Paso Planning & Community Development 
2880 International Circle 
Colorado Springs, CO 80910 
(719) 520-6300 (Main) 
(719) 520-6447 (Direct)
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